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Dear John

Thank you for your email of 16 December 2016 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(the Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

Has the Electrical Workers Registration Board same time this century investigated any safety
problems or the qualification of any worker at :ECO Central, 191 Bleaheim Road,Christchurch

What was the out came of any investigation and the name of any one seen there?
Are there any investigations ongoing?

Could there also be any complains/reports that have not been investigated for what ever
reason?

Please note my response to your request below:

Has the Electrical Workers Registration Board same time this century investigated any safety
problems or the qualification of any worker at :ECO Central, 191 Bleaheim Road,Christchurch

Since the Electrical Workers Registration Board was founded one complaint has been received. It was
received on 10 September 2014, and was investigated.

What was the out came of any investigation and the name of any one seen there?
The outcome was that no further action was required. Names of those identified are being withheld
under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, to protect the privacy of natural persons.

I do not consider that the withholding of this information at this time is outweighed by public interest
considerations in making the information available.

Are there any investigations ongoing?
There are no ongoing investigations related to this company.

Could there also be any complains/reports that have not been investigated for what ever
reason?
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No, the Electrical Workers Registration Board have not received any complaints or reports regarding
this company that have not been investigated.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our response to your
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or

freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Richard Stubbings
Registrar Electrical Worker Licensing



